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Next PTO Meeting  
Tuesday, February 24th @ 6:30 pm in the Great Hall 

PTO Social from 6 to 6:30 pm  
SPELLING TEAMS & SPONSORS ARE NEEDED! 

 

4th Annual PTO Spelling Bee 
Friday, April 24, 2015  

Featuring Host George Colli, NBC30 Reporter  
 

School Improvement Committee Meetings 
Parent Committee on February 24th @ 5 pm 

Student Committee on February 25th @ 7:30 am 
 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

 

Meet the Newest UConn Marine Scholars! 
The newest 
UConn Marine 
Scholars, 
Marissa Han-
son, Ethan Ko-
proski, and 
Emily Gilot 
with some of 
MSMHS Ma-
rine Scholars 
from last year.  

Congrats!! 

GROTON, CT - Today, twenty-three juniors and seniors were invited to apply to the 
Marine Science Magnet High School National Honor Society Chapter.  

Students with an overall 3.7 GPA met with individually with Dr. Spera today and 
were given a personal letter from the principal along with an application packet due 
on March 2, 2015. Students must write essays, show evidence of the four tenants of 
NHS and provide three letters of recommendations. The NHS Council comprised of 
Mrs. Hanrahan, Mrs. Rockholz, Mr. Contos, Mrs. Cregger, and Mr. Regan will review 
comments from the MSMHS faculty, read and score the applications, and then dis-
cuss each candidate before voting in mid-March.  

The following students received a NHS application packet today: Quinten Arsenault, 
Kyle Bentley, Alannah Bunkley, Austin D’Addario, Zachary Davis, Priscilla Eang, Halle 
Ellal, Emily Gilot, Tyler Glynn, Mary Gregory, Marissa Hanson, Kira Harvey, Hunter 
Hosley, Elise Huysman, Julianna Knaff, Ethan Koproski, Emily Kresse, Nelson Lueze, 
Peyton McGill, Alexandra Rodriguez, Annie Sehl, Tristan Steele, and Maggy Walrath. 

National Honor Society chapters are awarded to high school principals who are 
members of the National Association of Secondary Principals (NASSP). Students se-
lected to NHS must demonstrate excellence in the area of scholarship, leadership, 
service, and character. NHS membership not only recognizes students for their ac-
complishments, but challenges them to develop further through active involvement 
in school activities and community service  

Penny Wars for Charity On Hold Until Mid-March  

With the number of cancelled and de-
layed school days, the Interact Club has 
decided to postpone Penny Wars until 
mid-March. The collaboration with the 
Student Council, Penny wars will be 
held in mid-March during the next 
MSMHS Spirit Week. 

All donated monies up to this point will 
remain in the jars of the classes.  Cur-

rently, it looks as if the Juniors are in first place with the 
Seniors and Freshmen battling for the opportunity to sing 
classic love songs to the school.   

23 Juniors and Seniors Invited to Apply to National Honor Society 


